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Dear Requesters, 

After receiving your Request and within the period of five working days marked by our Policy, we 

have reviewed the information and found that there is still necessary information missing to be 

able to register your Request. 

Therefore, this notification is to inform you that you have 10 working days from today (until 

September 17, 2020) to send us your Request containing the currently missing information. 

With the intention of assisting you in the preparation of your complaint, we are sending you the 

following attachments to this communication: 

1. A sample letter that you can use to write your complaint. 

2. A Table of Requirements to help you identify what information is specifically missing 

and why we need it. 

If you are unable to gather the missing information before September 17, 2020, the administrative 

process for that Request would be completed. However, this does not prevent you from submitting 

your Request once it is complete. 

We would also like to have a telephone conversation with you to learn more about the situation 

and answer questions about the MICI process. 

You will also find more information about the Mechanism on our website: 

https://www.iadb.org/en/mici/inicio . 

Best regards, 

 

FROM: María Aranzazu Villanueva Hermida, MICI a.i Director 
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